
 

 
 

Textainer Announces Date for the Third Quarter 2023 Earnings Release  
 

HAMILTON, Bermuda – October 26, 2023 – Textainer Group Holdings Limited (NYSE:TGH; JSE:TXT) 
(“Textainer”, “we” and “our”), one of the world’s largest lessors of intermodal containers, will release third 
quarter 2023 financial results before the open of regular market trading on Thursday, November 2, 2023.  
 
As previously announced on October 22, 2023, Textainer has entered into a definitive agreement to be 
acquired by Stonepeak. In light of the pending transaction, Textainer will not hold an earnings conference 
call to discuss its third quarter results. 
 
About Textainer Group Holdings Limited  
 
Textainer has operated since 1979 and is one of the world's largest lessors of intermodal containers with 
more than 4 million TEU in our owned and managed fleet. We lease containers to approximately 200 
customers, including all of the world's leading international shipping lines, and other lessees. Our fleet 
consists of standard dry freight, refrigerated intermodal containers, and dry freight specials, and we are one 
of the most reliable suppliers of new and used containers. Textainer operates via a network of 14 offices 
and approximately 400 independent depots worldwide. Textainer has a primary listing on the New York 
Stock Exchange (NYSE: TGH) and a secondary listing on the Johannesburg Stock Exchange (JSE: TXT). 
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